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ADMINISTRATIVE MEMO #13-06-CORRECTED

TO: CPMT CHAIRS
CSA COORDINATORS
FROM: SUSAN CUMBIA CLARE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF COMPREHENSIVE SERVICES
DATE: July 1, 2013
SUBJECT: FOLLOW-UP: LOCAL MATCH FOR CSA-MEDICAID FUNDED SERVICES

As communicated in Administrative Memo #13-04, an error in the calculation of local share on
Medicaid funded services was identified by the Department of Medical Assistance Services
(DMAS). An error in the DMAS system resulted in failure to identify MCO-enrolled Medicaid-
eligible youth and thus in a failure to collect the local share for certain services.

[ am pleased to report that DMAS has been authorized to “forgive” the local share that was not
collected due to the system error. There will, therefore, be no retroactive collection of local
match rates that were not collected due to the failure to identify MCO-enrolled children. The
local match rate for MCO-enrolled children who were previously omitted from calculations will
be collected beginning when the system fix is made and these children are accurately included in
DMAS reporting. The system fix may be implemented as early as August 2013 or as late as
October 2013.

Questions about this matter may be directed to Chuck Savage, OCS Business Manager, by phone

at (804) 662-9815 or by e-mail at Charles.savage@csa.virginia.gov.
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